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WFWP Netherlands, by Rita Salaris, Amsterdam, The Netherlands, 10. January 2015: We were 
very happy with the support of five second generation in the function of reception, photography, lottery, 
MC, translation, entertainment resp. Anna, Alexandra, Aurora, Sammi and Karin. We showed a video 
about North Korea  and a video about WFWP 
 

 
 
There were 26 participants of which 10 guests. 8 of them came for the first time. The program consisted 
of lottery 1% GLS project North Korea, words of True Parents/DP by me, video’s, entertainment, pitch-
talk and Korean dinner. Three guests brought their daughters of which two had been in Japan and Korea. 
The mothers of these two are friends and work in the department of the detective force of the police. They 
also represented the Bond of Professional Women, an NGO with consultative status at the UN. There was 
an electrifying spirit. The diner was excellent thanks to Mihoko Koetsier and Hiromi van Es. 
 
 


